
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release   November 7, 2022 

 

MCTXSheriff Seeks to Identify Suspects in Dollar General Burglary  
  
On October 9, 2022, at 1:00 am, the below pictured males entered the Dollar General Store on FM 1485 in 

New Caney.  The suspects stole several thousand dollars from the location and caused approximately 

$10,000.00 dollars in damage to the building.    

  

If anyone has information on these suspects or this burglary, please contact the Montgomery County 

Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 option 3 or call Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) 

and refer to case #22A302669. 
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